Jon Lawrence

From: Emily Harrison

Sent: 31 March 2008 13:33

To: Jon Lawrence; Fearn, Amanda
Cc: info@monklakes.co.uk
Subject: : Monk Lakes - soil works

Dear Amanda & Jon,
I'hope all is well with you. | just wanted to keep you in the loop a little with our progress:

We have completed the soil works that was required to remove the bank of soll from the 100-year flood line. That
area is now totally clear. Also, the 1in8 bank has been started as has the ditch/bund work at the parameter, We've
had a few complaints from the neighbours with regards to the ditch work (as the water, whilst the ditch was being
moved, had nowhere to go) so we've reopened the original ditch and have put that on hold until we have a longer

spell of warm whether. [t shouldn't take long however as the contractors know exactly what they need to do to
omplete this.

| will get back In touch as soon as this is done.

The plans are due to be drawn up at the end of this week. | will forward them to you as soon as they're done.

Could you please tell me the name of the gentleman that sat in our meeting whose area was flood controls?
Embarrassingly | have forgotien his name, but | would like to email him as well to update him,

Many thanks

Emily

EMILY HARRISON (née Blount)




